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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt. Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Feb Minutes, Mar Video, and Bylaw Report Available

The minutes of the February 2024 meeting of the MGCA Board of Managers are now 

available. The buttons below link to the February approved minutes. 

The March meeting recording can be viewed on YouTube, the video is linked below. 

There are time stamps below the video to take you to specific sections of the meeting. 

Finally, at March's meeting Ted Martin, Chair of the Policy & Procedure Committee, 

presented a report which contained not only background information as to the reason the 

By-Laws are being revised, but also answers to some of the questions submitted by 

Members as part of the Community Comment period. The link to the website page 

containing the 1st Reading of the Bylaws, the Community Comments received by March 

15th, and Ted Martin's report, is below. 

February Minutes

March Zoom YouTube Video

MGCA Website: Proposed Bylaw Information Page
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